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We, the G7 Finance Ministers and Central Bank Governors, met today to discuss economic and 

financial developments and policy priorities. We have taken decisive and concerted actions to 

restore financial stability and provide significant economic stimulus. In recent months we have 

started to see signs of a global economic recovery and continued improvement in financial 

market conditions. However, there is no room for complacency since the prospects for growth 

remain fragile and labor market conditions are not yet improving. We will keep in place our 

support measures until recovery is assured.  

We reaffirm our shared interest in a strong and stable international financial system. Excess 

volatility and disorderly movements in exchange rates have adverse implications for economic 

and financial stability. We continue to monitor exchange markets closely, and cooperate as 

appropriate. We welcome China’s continued commitment to move to a more flexible exchange 

rate, which should lead to continued appreciation of the Renminbi in effective terms and help 

promote more balanced growth in China and in the world economy. 

We reviewed the progress made on delivering G7 action plans and our commitments agreed in 

the G20 in Pittsburgh. 
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